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Outreach Manager, Energy Program
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Dear Ms. Hoskins,

The Clear Creek County Board of Commissioners would like to express their appreciation for
NWCCOG’s administration of the weatherization programs available to our residents. The
Colorado Weatherization Assistance Program (WEP) and the Colorado Affordable Residentia}
Energy Program (CARE) for Clear Creek County have provided home improvements to many
Clear Creek residents over the years. NWCCOG’s active participation with our Housing and
Human Services Departments (in conjunction with the Low-Income Energy/Assistance Program,
LEAP) has further enhanced this program’s success.

Over the past 4 years, NWCCOG has weatherized 70 homes in Clear Creek County through the
CARE and WEP programs. As of September, 2023, they were on track to serve at least 14 more
homes. Our Clear Creek Housing Department has been working with NWCCOG since the
County Housing Department’s inception in 2014 to provide many residents heating, water heater,
and weatherization renovations/replacements to improve their lives.

Thank you for your efforts to work with the County to provide an active marketing campaign
including an in-person educational event, radio interviews, flyers, and CCC Forum to make sure
our county residents are aware of these services. Due to the work that NWCCOG, CCC Housing
and Human Services Departments have done, this program is well introduced to our county
residents. NWCCOG’s excellent work has more than fuifilled expectations and is an asset to the
county.

Our County looks forward to continuing collaboration with NWCCOG and appreciates
NWCCOG’s valuable administration of their programs. Thank you for providing these services
over the years and continuing to improve the quality of life for our residents by providing no-cost
improvements to their homes.

“Honoring Our Past, While Designing Our Future”



